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ThatCamp Chicago

From : Jim Brown <jamesjbrownjr@gmail.com>
Subject : ThatCamp Chicago
To : thatcampchi@lists.uchicago.edu

Dear Applicant,

Congratulations! Your application to THATCamp Chicago 2010 was chosen
for this year's unconference. We're so glad that you can be a part of
it.

The event will take place Saturday, November 20 at Northwestern
University in Evanston, IL. In the coming weeks, we'll send
information about hotel arrangements, our community blog will go live,
and you'll be given profile pages on http://thatcampchicago.org.

In the meantime, please log in to your THATCamp Chicago site account
at http://thatcampchicago.org/wp-admin (we are currently registering
your accounts, and they should be active by the end of the week), and
complete your profile information. To be considered for a Bootcamp
fellowship, please complete the fellowship application form available

at http://thatcamp.org/go/fellowships/ by **Friday, October 15th**,

Until then, please continue the conversation on Twitter by following
@thatcampchi (http://twitter.com/thatcampchi) and by using the
#thatcamp hashtag. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have
any questions, comments, or concerns.

Sincerely,

THATCamp Chicago Organizers
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